You Are Invited To

Oradell Public School will be having an ESL Parent Information Session.
Date: October 6, 2016

Time: 7:00 to 8:00 p.m. in the Library at school

Topics discussed:

Score Reports

Exit Criteria

Entrance Criteria

How the program works

*This information session is for parents only. Please RSVP at the bottom by checking yes or
no or just RSVP by replying to the e-mail with your child’s name and if you will be attending
or not. Please respond by e-mail or have your child bring in the RSVP to Mrs. Rose no later
than October 5.

Yes | will be attending

No | will not be attending

Student’s Name




